

Ospidéal na hOllscoile, Luimneach University Hospital Limerick,

Quality & Safety Department,
UL Hospitals Group,
HSE, Unit 2,
Loughmore Avenue,
Raheen Business Park,
Limerick, V94 P7X9
Tel: 061 482519
joanne.oconnor@hse.ie

19th June, 2019.

Ms. Stefanie Croghan, Specialist Registrar in Urology, University Hospital Limerick, Dooradoyle, Limerick.

Re/ Protocol Title
RETention of urine After INguinal hernia Elective Repair (RETAINER Study).
REC Ref: 100/18.

Dear Ms. Croghan,

The Research Ethics Committee at the University Hospital Limerick has received a submission for ethical approval for an amendment to the above study dated 10th June, 2019.

The following documents have been reviewed and approved:

- Email dated 10th June, 2019.
- Site and Researcher Registration for RETAINER 1 and II.
- Study Protocol.
- Information Leaflet for Patients in Hernia Repair Audit.
- Consent Form For RETAINER I and RETAINER II.

I should take this opportunity to remind you of the importance of compliance with Data Protection Legislation and guidance at all times.

I wish you every success with your study.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Patrick Dillon,

Consultant Anaesthetist,

Chairperson, Research Ethics Committee.



